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Port Blair dated theaj] June 2014
-To

Secretary to LG
LG’s Secretariat
Port Blair

Sub: -Submission of material for the meeting of Hon’ble LG
with the members of Press— reg

Sir,

[ am directed to refer to your Note dated 21.6.2014 on the above
subject and to furnish herewith a detailed note on the views of the
Administration in the matter of Jarawa issue, whenever it was
published in the National and International media regarding

exploitation of the Jarawas

Yours faithfully

Encl: As above ‘}w E I s
) Director (Tribal Welfare)

el I



